

Robert G. Garrison

Sept. 24th 1854

suspect this may be 1855

Dear Captain Rogers

I am anxious that
 the ships of Balaclava
 at the Naval Brigade
 should have their
 4 men Beef and
 Regiments. As I think
 you may be able to help

There
I am if the wind should
not now break again

The Water -

at all events you
may ^{go} off the Bay in
which the Portuguese
is at present and which
he is just for the
ships to and for the
Bark de la Ville de
B. Salomon - CO

if the wind should
 remain in this quarter
 you may perhaps be
 able to remain in
 Bechtelmeier's Point
 until the weather suits
 for Coffin's health
 - and at least for
 the satisfaction of
 our own time to do
 in the meantime

whether the Louis have
 the much better advan-
 tage of all manner

- Long opportunities for
 looking through, but the
 the same time later
 and present time again
 accounts.

J. Long

Camp Green